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Research Analysis 

 

The bill pertains to signage that must be posted in certain facilities or clinics where abortions are 

performed. It adds the following language to the current signage: 

 

There are public and private agencies willing and able to help you carry your child to term, have 

a healthy pregnancy and a healthy baby and assist you and your child after your child is born, 

whether you choose to keep your child or place him or her for adoption. The State of Oklahoma 

strongly encourages you to contact them if you are pregnant.   

 

The bill removes a provision contained within the Humanity of the Unborn Child Act that 

required the posting of certain signage within public restrooms and directs the State Department 

of Health to use its official, online social media platforms to promote the website created within 

the Act.  

 

Prepared By: Scott Tohlen  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 30 has no fiscal impact to the Oklahoma Department of Health. .  The measure reduces the 

number of facilities that the signs are required to be posted in.  

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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